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>>> "Ihlein, Mark" <mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au> 9/10/2012 4:48 pm >>> 

Dear David, 

  

We have now had the opportunity to review this matter and make the following comments: 

•          Notwithstanding the PAC decision to grant consent to the Warkworth Extension Project and the 

relatively minor nature of the modifications, Singleton Council remains opposed to the Project. 

•          We are aware the Bulga Milbrodale Progress Association has requested an extension in time to 

make a submission to 19th October 2012. Singleton Council has resolved to support where possible the 

BMPA in its appeal currently before the Land and Environment Court. To this end we support their 

request to extend the period in which they may make a submission. Furthermore, the continued desire to 

implement and to clarify, in this particular circumstance, the conditions of consent in deference to the 

Court appeal currently afoot places the Council and the community in a potentially comprising position. 

  

Regards 

  

Mark Ihlein 

Director Planning & Regulated Services 

Singleton Council 

Phone: (02) 65 787 330 

Mobile: 0429 994 112   

Email: mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au 
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